
1

Ariana Costa

From: DOMENIC PASTORE <dpast32@aol.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 25, 2025 11:16 AM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: My Fellow Rhode Islander & Public Official 
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     I was initially intent on being brief here, however I felt I had to fully express the sentiments of our Law Abiding 
Citizens. So, in essence, all that all I wish to convey to you, along with your fellow Colleagues who serve us, the Rhode 
Island Citizenry to PLEASE, DO NOT IN ANY WAY, SHAPE OR FORM SUPPORT, VOTE FOR, OR OTHERWISE EXPRESS ANY 
FAVORABLE OPINION TO THE SOON TO BE VOTED UPON, DRACONIAN, UNCONSTITUTIONAL, FULLY ILLEGAL MANDATE 
TO IN ESSENCE, DISARM THE ‘LAW ABIDING’ CITIZENS OF OUR STATE. I am certain that in your Position, you must be 
fully aware of the Legal Issues peculiar to what Governor McKee is literally forcing upon both yourself & of course your 
fellow Legislators. As I am certain you’re already aware, these reprehensible pieces of Legislation will do literally nothing 
whatsoever in our shared fight Crime, be they Violent or not. They represent State Mandated Firearms Confiscation in all 
but name, & serve only to turn lifetime long, Law Abiding Rhode Islanders into Felons, for nothing other than possessing 
a Legally Owned, Legally Purchased, & Legal to Own Firearm[s]. In closing here, I honestly trust you will support your 
fellow Citizens & Vote against ALL of these ridiculous assaults upon our Constitutional Rights, of which Governor McKee 
is obviously pandering to parties unknown, however NOT the Law Abiding Citizens of our State. I THANK YOU SINCERELY 
FOR YOUR HOPED FOR SUPPORT FOR ALL OF US HERE IN ‘LITTLE RHODY’ 😊 
 
  
 
Sent from my iPhone 


